

Senacre Wood Primary School

Newsletter Term 1 – 17 October 2019

This term's value is

Curiosity

Dear Parents and Carers,

Clubs

All clubs start week commencing Monday 28 October 2018. You will be notified if your child has a place next week, via text.

O2 Young Voices

All tickets need to be ordered and paid for by the end of Monday 28 October 2019. After that date, no further tickets can be issued.

Public Health Notification

The Department of Public Health have notified Kent schools regarding an increase in threadworms in children. For further information please read the attached link, ensure your child washes their hands frequently.

www.nhsinform.scot/illnesses-and-conditions/stomach-liver-and-gastrointestinal-tract/threadworms

Art Certificates

Well done to all of year 4 who created some fabulous artwork this term. Kacey-Mai, Emile, Michael, Elijah and Gracie have all worked particularly hard and have produced fantastic Viking ship collages. Keep up the great work!

Music Certificates

Our very first certificate awarded by Mrs Cripps goes to...Connor in Ash Class! Well done for always trying your best and sharing your ideas.



Good to be Green!

Congratulations to all the children who achieved their Good to be Green Certificates this week:
4th – Emile Y4 4th – Joel T Y6

Well done and keep up the good work!

Kickstart at YMCA

Kickstart are running 5 days of football camps at the YMCA in Maidstone over the October half term. The dates for the camps are; Monday 21st October - Friday 25th October. The morning session will consist of themed mini games, player challenges and skills workshops. In the afternoon session players are put into teams to practice what they have learnt and compete to be crowned the tournament winners for the day. Individual prizes are awarded for exemplary skill and behaviour. From ages 5 to 11. You can book your child's space by the online shop (www.kickstart-sports.co.uk/shop). First time customers can get 50% off their child's spaces by entering 'HalfPrice50' at checkout. For any additional information please email info@kickstart-sports.co.uk.

Storytelling

Join story tellers from the Maidstone Interfaith Group for a fun session of traditional stories and activities from faiths across the world on Thursday 24 October, 3pm to 4pm. It is free but booking required - Call: 03000 41 31 31 Email: historyandlibrarycentre@kent.gov.uk

Celebration Assembly

Oak	Ella – For a very brave start to school and for always lending a helping. Beth-Erin – For improved behaviour and trying really hard with your phonics.		
Ash	Oliver – For trying harder to make better choices this week. Poppy – For always trying her hardest and making others smile.		
Beech	Archie – For always working hard and showing green behaviour. Minnie – For her fantastic home learning this term.		
Rowan	Iman – For settling in nicely to Senacre Wood. Jacob – For a great effort to improve his English work.		
Willow	Megan – For being a good role model to others. Sonni – For showing curiosity, particularly with our historical enquiry.		
Maple	Ruby – For working hard in all subjects and being an excellent role model. Connor E – For always trying his best.		
Sycamore	Elisha – For a great understanding of comparing fractions.		

Future Events

TERM 1

DATE	EVENT	TIME	YEAR
Thurs 17			
Oct	Last Day of Term 1		R - 6
Mon 28			
Oct	First Day of Term 2		R - 6
Mon 28			
Oct	Individual and Sibling Photographs		R - 6
Weds 30	PFA Meeting – To discuss planning for		All
Oct	Christmas Fair	2 PM	welcome
Tues 5	Open Morning for		
Nov	Reception Class 2020	9.30 AM	
Thurs 7	Open Morning for		
Nov	Reception Class 2020	1.30 PM	
Mon 11			
Nov	Year 2 Leeds Castle Trip	All Day	2
Fri 15	PFA		
Nov	Nearly New Uniform Sale	3 PM	R - 6
Thurs 21		KS1 – 4 – 5 PM	
Nov	PFA Disco - £2 (snack pack included)	KS2 – 5.15 – 6.15 PM	R - 6
Fri 29	PFA Non-school Uniform Day –		
Nov	(Donations of Christmas items – wrapping paper, cards etc.)	All day	R - 6

Please remember to view the school website for future event dates and other information. Enjoy your half term break, and I look forward to seeing you next term.